
Welcome to Foundation Stage 2 
 

 Welcome to Foundation Stage 2! 

We have lots of staff in FS to help you with your learning. Mrs Matthews is your class teacher. 

We also have Mrs Mason and Mrs Willis who also support us in class throughout the week. 

Home Reading 

Your child will bring home a new reading book linked to 

our reading scheme Little Wandle in the next few 

weeks. This is a book they will practise in school 3 

times before bringing it home on a Friday. This needs 

to be brought back to school every day so that children 

can read in the reading café session.  

This year, it is expected that all children will read at 

home 3 times a week to support their learning in school.  

 

Our Topics 

Autumn 1- Me and My Family  

Autumn 2 – Seasons and Habitats  

Spring 1 -  People who Help Us  

Spring 2- Living Things and Growing 

Summer 1 – Me and My Neighbourhood 

Summer 2 – Save Our Oceans  

 

Tapestry 

Tapestry is our online journal where you can see what your chid has been learning each week. 

Staff working in the FS unit will upload photos of your children during their learning time.  

We will also use tapestry to upload home learning, letters and key dates. Please remember to 

check it regularly for events and information. 

 


